

EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 5 GRANT AVENUE EATONTOWN, NJ 07724 TEL. (732) 935-3323 FAX (732) 578-0017

September 10, 2025

Dear Eatontown Public Schools Community Member:

In accordance with the 2025-2026 School Calendar, all Eatontown Public Schools will be closed for Rosh Hashanah on Tuesday, September 23, 2025. All schools will re-open on Wednesday, September 24, 2025.

If you have any questions, please call the principal of your child's school.

Sincerely,

Scott T. McCue

Superintendent of Schools

Statt J. Melue